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Due to the Mardi Gras activities in New Orleans, CSX 
Intermodal's and Union Pacific's New Orleans 
terminals will be closed to all gate traffic on Tuesday, 
March 4th.  Trains that use New Orleans to 
interchange to and from the Southeast will still 
operate in and out of New Orleans with minimal delay. 
 
 
If you have specific questions, please contact your 
local Pacer Stacktrain Customer Service 
Representative. 
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